
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Tom Berger 

  Director of Real Estate Management and Development 

   

FROM: Governor Rick Scott 

 

DATE:  January 7, 2017 

 

RE: Flags at Half-Staff to Honor Victims of the Fort Lauderdale Attack 

 

  In honor and remembrance of the victims of the act of violence committed in Fort 

Lauderdale in the afternoon hours of January 6, 2017, I hereby direct the flags of the United 

States and the State of Florida to be flown at half-staff at all local and state buildings, 

installations, and grounds throughout the State of Florida.  The flags shall be lowered 

immediately and remain at half-staff until sunset on Sunday, January 8, 2017.  

 

 

 


